Thursday, Jan. 12 at 9 a.m., more than
200 people will be coming to visit the

campus and volunteers are needed to SCHOOL‘
help guide the tours. You don’t need to TO U Q S

know everything about Paul Revere to

>

help out — the amazing Leadership
Students will do the talking!

To find out more and volunteer click here.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSema4tulNUkoQxaAGimzKgUQD20euhuSKT7CEAG5ArRQMlUSw/viewform

